@ ATTACHMENT 6

2701 Homestead Road #406
Chapel Hill, NC 27516
October 29, 2002

Mayor and Town Council
Chapel Hill, NC

Dear Mayor Foy and Council Members:

I am writing to express my strong desire that Brookstone Drive
be used only as an emergency entrance/exit for Chapel Ridge.

I have lived at Brookstone Apartments for three years, and I
have really enjoyed the beauty, the safety, the peace and quiet.
I am disturbed by the plan to use Brookstone Drive as the
entrance/exit for Chapel Ridge. This would create a lot of
traffic through Brookstone and would almost certainly change

the kind of community that it currently is. I believe that

the majority of Chapel Ridge residents would be respectful
neighbors. It would only take a very small number to endanger
children with excessive speed or to disturb the peace with loud
music from automobiles. I really do not want to see that happen.

I am not a home owner, but I value my home a lot. I would ask
that you generate other ideas and come up with a plan that would
not harm any Chapel Hill community the way that this plan would
very likely harm this one.
Thank you.

Sincerely, ~
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Nancy Jeannechild



